
Jacob’s Law Training

Arizona House Bill 2442 was passed into law in 2016, and became known as Jacob’s
Law. It helped to correct many issues facing foster, kinship, and adopted children
who receive behavioral health services.

This training covers the following:

• Overview of Jacob’s Law,

• Review and Use of the DCS Placement Packet,

• Legal Rights & Protections for Children and Resource Parents, and

• Covered Services.

Training length is two (2) hours. Certificate of attendance is available upon request
after attending the full presentation.

For more information and to request this training contact:

Cynthia Burr, AHCCCS Children’s Behavioral Health Community Liaison

Cynthia.Burr@azahcccs.gov

mailto:Cynthia.Burr@azahcccs.gov

